
My two biggest concerns about HB2020 - 
1.  It must not have any exemptions or EITE status for Jordan Cove.  Since JCEP would be the largest 
greenhouse gas emitter in the state if built, allowing either of these two things would essentially gut the 
bill. 
2.  There must be adequate funds raised to hold harmless low income people who would otherwise 
suffer under increased fuel prices.  
 
Thanks! 
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